
Monthly Newsletter Highlights 

Dear Social Members, 

We are excited to share with you the highlights from this month's newsletter: 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Picnic: Join us on October 15th at the park. Fun activities and great food 

await! 

• Book Club Meeting: Our next meeting is on October 20th. This month's book is "The 

Great Gatsby." Don't forget to RSVP! 

Member Spotlight 

This month we feature Jane Doe, who has been a dedicated member for over five years. Thank 

you, Jane, for all the hard work! 

Volunteer Opportunities 

We are looking for volunteers for our annual fundraiser. If interested, please contact us by 

October 25th. 

Thank you for being an active part of our community! 

Best Regards, 

Your Social Club Team 


